Cheung Chau Sacred Heart School Notice (E23/24/076) Winter School Uniform

3rd November, 2023

Dear Parents,

Fall season is just around the corner, and the weather is getting cooler. The school requires all students to have their winter uniform worn on 4th December (Mon). For the standard of winter uniform, you may consult the student handbook, the school website or the school office.

Before the date specified above, you may decide to let your children wear either summer or winter uniform. Students may wear their own thicker clothing only when the temperature drops below 12°C. However, it is suggested that the colours and style of such clothing should not be too fancy.

Please complete and return the reply slip to the class teacher. Should you have any queries, please contact Ms. Kwok Ying Wai or school office at 2981 0330.

Yours faithfully, What is a second of the	***	
Cheung Chau Sacred Heart School Notice Winter School Uniform		
Dear Principal,		
I acknowledge receipt of the above notice about the Wint	er School Uniform.	
Signature of Parent:	Class:()
Name of student:	Date:	